
Port St. Lucie

CIVIC CENTER

Naming Rights Consideration



Website updated



Public Notice advertised

Legal Notice
Port St. Lucie Tribune
TC Palm
June 11-17, 2019



Press Release issued

Port St. Lucie Civic Center seeking partnerships for naming rights…



Membership E-mail blast to over 1,500 members



Response

•MIDFLORIDA Credit Union has offered:

• A five-year contract, 

• $195,000 annually for the Port St. Lucie Civic Center 

naming rights,

• An option to renew for an additional five years. 



Staff Recommendation

• Request Council authorize the City Manager to 

negotiate and execute a Naming Rights contract, 

upon review by the City Attorney, with 

MIDFLORIDA Credit Union.


